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Date: 27 September 2006

Dear Colin

STEVENAGE BOROUGH COUNCIL STATEMENT OF COMMUNITY 
INVOLVEMENT EXAMINATION – INSPECTOR’S REPORT

I am pleased to enclose two copies of the final report prepared by Inspector Ben 
Linscott  BSc MRTPI following the written representations examination to consider 
the soundness of the Stevenage Borough Council Statement of Community 
Involvement. 

The Inspector has amended the report where necessary. 

This report is binding upon the Local Planning Authority and gives specific 
recommendations as to how the Statement of Community Involvement must be 
changed. I would be grateful if you could notify the Inspectorate beforehand of the 
date on which the Inspector's final report is to be published. I also welcome, in due 
course, 2 copies of the adopted Statement of Community Involvement.

Yours sincerely,

Bartosz Bartkowiak
Local Developments Framework Team


